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Dental and Eye Screenings for Students at School 

Tuesday 14 to Friday 17 June 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
NSW Dental Care is offering dental and eye screenings for students at Queanbeyan East Public School between 
14-17 June 2022. 
 
Dental Screening 
As part of the Australian Government’s initiative for students to have access to mobile dental clinic services, 
NSW Dental Care is offering dental screenings free of charge for eligible* students aged 2-17. Basic dental 
services include: 
 
Preventative Care 

• Oral examination 
• Cleaning of teeth and fluoride application 
• Fissure seals and temporary fillings for eligible students if recommended by the Dentist 
• A letter outlining the treatment received and/or further treatment if required 

Additional Care 
• Parents will be contacted if an extraction is recommended 

 
This service is provided under the Child Dental Benefits Scheme (CDBS) of the Australia Government and falls 
under the Medicare – Child Dental Benefits Scheme. Parents are required to provide a Medicare number (please 
ensure you fill out both sides of the form). 
 
What does it cost? 
Eligible* Children: For eligible children, the total benefit under Medicare (CDBS) is capped at $1,000 over a 

two-calendar year period. NSW Dental Care confirms eligibility with Medicare prior to your 
child’s consultation with the Dentist. Eligibility for this service is linked to recipients of Family 
Tax Benefit A. 
 

Ineligible Children: For children not covered under Medicare (CDBS), NSW Dental Care can provide 
Preventative Care for $99.00 per child. This includes oral examination, teeth clean and 
fluoride application plus a letter setting out your child’s current health status. Payment is 
available via EFT, Credit Card or PayPal and Health Fund receipts will be issued. 

 
For more information visit www.nswdentalcare.com.au 
 
Eye Screening 
NSW Eye Care will be running a healthcare initiative called the Students Eye Care Program. An optometrist will 
be at school to provide students with a comprehensive eye examination. The program aims to detect visual 
problems that may interfere with a student’s learning ability. 
 
Parents will receive a report regarding their child’s eye health and a prescription will be provided if glasses are 
required. 
 
What does it cost? 
There is no cost to students with a valid Medicare number. The eye health service is available to all students and 
is covered by Medicare. 
 
All forms must be returned to school by Monday 6 June 2022. Please ensure you complete 
both sides of each form. 

http://www.nswdentalcare.com.au/




Eye Care
Kids Vission for Life

Hear Care
Hearing are from the heart
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